

Thomas Russell Infants' School

'Our children blossom through nurture & challenge'

Newsletter No. 25 - 24 March 2017

Comic Relief

Thank you to everyone who sent in a donation; we have raised in excess of a fantastic £216!!

The children enjoyed laughing at each others jokes and sharing the best ones in assembly! They definitely made us giggle.





Dates for your Diary

Friday 31 March - RM Parent Lunch 11.40

Monday 3 April - Easter Assembly in church 2.00

Tuesday 4 April - Easter Bonnet Parade

Thursday 4 May - Parent consultations

Monday 8 May - Parent consultations

Tuesday 27 June - Sports day

(reserve day Thursday 6th July)

Parent Consultations

All parents and carers should have received a text message on Wednesday inviting them to book an appointment to see their child's class teacher. The two dates available are Thursday 4th May and Monday 8th May. Bookings are available from 1.30 to 5.30 each day. Please use the online booking system to make your appointment with the class teacher. Don't forget to make a note of the date and time of your appointment! Thank you.

IN YOUR BOOK BAGS

Year 2 only - FA Skills letter

Fishing Demonstration

Jon Anderson from "FISH 2013 Fishing in Safe Hands ", will be holding a fishing demonstration in the John Taylor School sports hall on Tuesday 28th March, 3.30 to 4.45 approx. All children are welcome.

Tel-01283 239350 / Email- office@thomasrussell-infants.staffs.sch.uk / Website-www.thomasrussellinfants.co.uk



Year 2 Football

Please note that Year 2 football will be on a Friday for the next two weeks, (not Tuesday). Parents will receive a letter in the book bag tonight inviting them to watch the last skills session on Friday the 7th of April.

Print My Ride

Personalise your bike or scooter!

Please see the attached file for more information.



Elsie Hood Mia-Ann Fisher Lennon Allen
Abbigail Cramp Lyla Wassall Elisa Madill
Erin Campbell Flora Hanstock Monty Castle
Ruby Dolman Jacob Clamp Tyler Press
Rose Miller Samuel Moore Jessica Shaw



J D MAGIC

Easter Magic Show

April 23rd , 2-4 pm at Barton Bowls and Social Club. Tickets from Ark Furnishings, Bowls Club , Lorna Walker, Jackie Wright

£4 per child or £5 on the door on the day.

National Sing Up Day

On Wednesday we joined schools across the world in singing 'Let Love Shine Through', along with lots of other lovely songs, to celebrate this special event. The children and staff from Little Stars visited to make the event even more special. Thank you to Mrs Smith for organising and to the staff and children for their perseverance with the teaching of a tricky but lovely, funky song.



Wishing you an enjoyable weekend.

Regards

Mrs S Burton and Mrs Farmer